
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                          Thursday 15th July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Next Tuesday afternoon, 20th July, we plan to hold our enterprise event. The children have 

been planning for this event, which is for the children, and run by the children. 

 

Each pupil has a £1 stake and is tasked to create a solo or joint enterprise to make a profit. 

All profits will be used to buy an item chosen by the class with highest profit in relation to 

class size. 

 

Please could you send your child to school with a small amount of money to spend at the 

event - maximum of £5? Please send coins where possible and quarantine these over 

Sunday 18th and Monday 19th July, sending them in a NAMED purse or small envelope. 

 

As food items will be available, please ensure that we are aware of any allergies your child 

has and any enterprises you may not want your child to participate in e.g. face painting. 

 

The event will be held outdoors and frequently touched items will be regularly cleaned and 

wiped down. All children will wash hands before the event and any children handling 

items/cash on a stall will frequently wash their hands. 

 

We know the children are really looking forward to the event and thank you for your 

anticipated support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      

 


